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Worship 

 

We are excited to have a visitor joining us for assembly on Thursday from The Dogs Trust. 

The visitor will be talking about responsible pet ownership and afterwards will lead 

workshops with Years 4-6.  Reverend Nicky is not with us this week but Friday’s family 

worship will be taken by Tony Schutz and, as always, all are welcome. 

 

Safety to and from School 

Safety of our children is the most important thing to us all. Please can we all keep making sure that 

children are safe when travelling to and from school in cars or vans and are always wearing a seat 

belt and, where appropriate, using a properly-fitted car seat. We know that everyone wants to keep 

children safe at all times – it is what we all aim for.  However, school has received reports which 

suggest that perhaps some children are travelling without seat belts or appropriate car seats – just to 

remind you that this is not only dangerous, but also illegal.  Like you, we would hate any of our 

families to get hurt, particularly if it could be avoided.  As always, should you see any child at risk, we 

urge you to contact the police.  As you know, the use of car seats for certain children, and the 

wearing of seatbelts by all, are legal requirements.  

We are lucky that traffic wardens randomly patrol the area near to school to keep us safe.  With this 

in mind, we remind you not to stop on the double yellow lines or zig zags when dropping children off 

or collecting them, as this can contribute to accidents.  These road markings are there to keep 

children and adults safe, therefore, parking on these is putting people at risk. 

We are always proud to hear so many wonderful stories of our children’s behaviour and manners 

when walking to and from school and thank you for continuing to support them with this.  
 

Friends of Bishop Rawle C.E. (A) Primary School and ‘Parent Voice’ 

This Friday is the ‘Friends’ Quiz Night.  Bring your thinking caps and some handy team-

members and enjoy the fun, starting at 6.30pm in the school hall. 

The next ‘Parent Voice’ Meeting is to be held on Wednesday 17th October at 5.30pm in 

school.  If you wish to represent parents’ views at the meeting, please speak to Mrs Clowes, Mrs 

Mitchell, or one of our parent champions: Andy Latham or Ross Martin.  Likewise, if you have a 

question or an observation, please speak to the champions before next Wednesday so they can put 

this forward at the meeting.  Please note that matters concerning individual children or staff will not 

be discussed.  To discuss such matters, please make an appointment with your child’s teacher or Mrs 

Clowes. 
 

Next Friday (19th October) is school disco night! Reception and Year 1 and 2 children will enjoy a 

good boogie from 6.00pm to 6.45pm and Years 3-6 will take to the dance-floor from 7.00-8.00pm.  

Please speak to Mrs Donner if you can help out at these events. 
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Office Hours 

Please remember that the school office is not open on Wednesday afternoons.  If you have an 

emergency, please call the school mobile on 07519 104228. 
 

Trustees Information 

The Moorlands Primary Federation Members and Trustees 

Below is a list of the Members and Trustees of The Moorlands Primary Federation, a little bit of 

information about the difference in their roles and the Trustees’ contact details should you wish to 

communicate with them.  

 The Moorlands Primary Federation (TMPF) Members 2018/9 

Members are the equivalent of the shareholders – they ‘own’ the Multi-Academy Trust. Our Members 

appoint the Trustees and meet at least annually.   

 Mr Peter Chell 

Mr John Ratcliffe 

Mrs Kay Hulse 

Rev Linda Lucking 

Vacancy 
  

The Moorlands Primary Federation Trust Board 2018/9 

 Trust Board members are also known as Trustees. These are the people who fulfil the roles previously 

done by Governors. They promote the vision, ethos and strategic direction of our schools; they act as 

a critical friend to the leadership team and hold them to account for each school’s performance; 

and oversee the use of resources to ensure money is well spent.  
  

Mr Peter Chell - Chair of Trust Board and Link Trustee for The Valley Primary School – 

email: pchell@tmpf.staffs.sch.uk 

Mrs Kay Hulse - Vice-Chair of Trust Board and Link Trustee for Dilhorne Endowed C. E. (A) Primary 

School – email: khulse@tmpf.staffs.sch.uk 

Mr John Ratcliffe – Link Trustee for St. Werburgh’s C. E. (A) Primary School – email: office@st-

werburghs.staffs.sch.uk 

Half Term Holiday Dates 

Please be aware that there is a staff inset day at the end of this half term.  This means that the final 

day of school before the half-term holiday is THURSDAY 25TH OCTOBER.   
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Mr Benjamin Fabi – Chair of Pupil Welfare, Learning and Achievement Committee and Link Trustee 

for Bishop Rawle C. E. (A) Primary School – email: bfabi@tmpf.staffs.sch.uk 

Mr Lee Yates – email: office@st-werburghs.staffs.sch.uk 

Mr Nick Chesters - email: office@st-werburghs.staffs.sch.uk 

Mrs Marie Bateman - email: office@st-werburghs.staffs.sch.uk 

Mr Sean Langridge – slangridge@tmpf.staffs.sch.uk 

Mr Fraser Martin (pending application approval) 

Vacancy (pending application approval) 

Mr Jared Eccles – jeccles@tmpf.staffs.sch.uk 

  

Attendance 

Attendance to date is 95.1% - let’s keep striving to take it up to 96%. 

Class attendances to date are as follows: 

Red Class:            97.3% (Keep it up Reds!) 

Yellow Class:        95.1% (Careful Yellows!) 

Green Class:        95.3% (Careful Greens!) 

Blue Class:            93.9% (Oh dear – come on Blues!) 

Indigo Class         97.9% (Top of the Pops Indigo!) 

Violet Class          95.1% (Careful Violets!) 
   

Diary Dates 

 

11.10.18:     Dogs Trust Assembly and workshops for Years 4 - 6 

12.10.18:     9.00am: Family Worship with Tony Schutz followed by tea and biscuits – all welcome 

12.10.18:     6.30pm – ‘Friends’ Quiz Night in the hall 

17.10.18:     5.30pm – ‘Parent Voice’ Meeting in School 

18.10.18:     pm:  Rev. Nicky in Y5 then Y6 teaching about Communion 

19.10.18:     9.00pm Family Communion with Rev. Nicky – all welcome 

19.10.18:     Friends Disco 6.00-6.45pm R/KS1; 7.00-8.00pm KS2 

25.10.18:     pm:  Rev. Nicky in Y5 then Y6 teaching about Communion 

26.10.18:     SCHOOL CLOSED FOR PUPILS – Training Day for teachers 

29.10.18:     Half term holiday for one week 

05.11.18:     School re-opens 

07.11.18:     9.30-11.45am WW1 workshop at St Giles for Y5 and Y6 – Illuminating Peace 

09.11.18:     Non-uniform Day, bring items for the Chocolate Bingo 

09.11.18:     9.00am:  Family Communion with Rev. Nicky – new communion takers’ first communion 

11.11.18:     6.00-6.45pm Cheadle Community-wide service of Light and Peace – choir sing 
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12.11.18:     Anti-bullying Week 

13.11.18:     7.00pm:  ‘Friends’ AGM at school – all welcome followed by meeting about the fayre 

15.11.18:     12.30pm Safety Talk for Year 6 at Cheadle Fire Station 

16.11.18:      9.00am: Family worship with Rev. Nicky followed by tea and biscuits – all welcome 

16.11.18:      6.00pm for 6.30pm start:  Chocolate Bingo in the hall 

20.11.18:      9.30am:  Reception – Year 5 immunisations by school Nurse 

23.11.18:      Non-uniform day for Christmas Fayre (please bring non-perishable goods) 

23.11.18:      9.00am: Family worship with Rev. Nicky followed by tea and biscuits – all welcome 

29.11.18:      2.00pm:  Christmas concert dress rehearsal for school and Pathways 

30.11.18:      Non-uniform day for Christmas Fayre (please bring perishable/ fresh goods) 

30.11.18:      9.00am: Family communion with Rev. Nicky followed by tea and biscuits – all welcome 

30.11.18:      3.30pm-5.00pm:  Christmas Fayre 

04.12.18:      2.00pm:  Reception / Key Stage 1 Christmas Concert 

05.12.18:      Victoria Hall Christmas Concert for the Choir 

06.12.18:      2.00pm:  Reception / Key Stage 1 Christmas Concert 

07.12.18:      10.10-12.45pm:  Year 6 visit The Cheadle Academy 

14.12.18:      pm:  Key Stage 2 visit the pantomime 

19.12.18:      Party Day – 1.30pm:  Key Stage 1, Reception and Pathways welcome an Entertainer. 

21.12.18:      9.30am: Christmas Service at St Giles the Abbott Church 

21.12.18:      Break up for the Christmas Holiday 

24.12.18:      Christmas Holiday 

07.01.19:      School closed for staff training  

08.01.18:      School re-opens for Spring Term 

KEY: FS; KS1; Y3 and Y4; Y5 and Y6; KS2; Everyone 

Blessings and best wishes 

The Bishop Rawle Team 
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